
 

General Notice 

From Health and safety Committee 

 

This is informed to all students of Srikrishna College that Respected Dr. Arijit 

Sarkar, Paediatric Surgeon, MBBS (Cal), DrNB, will visit our campus on 

Tuesday (19/08/2025). He will be available from 11:30 am to 01:30 pm. All are 

requested to come and take valuable consultation from him regarding their any 

health issues at free of cost. 

                                                                                                                                        

Joint Convenors 

Mrs. Asima Sing. 

Mr. Avishek Saha 


